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Applicability Only applies to the T3000 400-520MHz radios currently being
produced.

Information:

C.S.O’s:

The following modifications have been made to the T3000 400-
520MHz I.S board to bring the board in line with standard RF
boards of the same frequency band (400-520Mhz). The purpose
behind this move is to use up stock of IS boards that are no
longer eligible to be used in IS applications.

Changes made are :
1) R245 has been added ( 10Ω )
2) A zero Ω resistor has replaced the fuse.

The first serial number to use these PCB’s is 159187.
NOTE :  These radios are not to be used in IS applications

Please inform dealers and customers at your discretion.
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